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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, we have had the pleasure of watching the Rock Steady band members playing for us 

and parents. It was a fantastic time, showcasing the new skills that children have learnt in a very 

short space of time. Well done everyone who took part, you all did wonderfully well – see photos 

below!  

Also this week, class 6B showcased their musical abilities by playing the mini trombone in front 

of parents. Well done to all who took part, as it was lovely to see how well you all played.  

Next week is the Year 6 residential. I hope the weather stays like this and that they all have a 

fabulous time, making new memories and encountering new experiences. I am sure they will all 

have a wonderful time. Thank you to all of the staff who are giving up their evenings at home – 

I hope they manage to get some sleep!  

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

April 

Mon 7th – Wed 9th                   

Y6 Residential 

Tues 8th April – Class 3/4L 

Violin Assembly for 

parents/carers 

Thurs 10th – 2pm & 6pm   

Y3/4 Easter Play 

Fri 11th April – End of term  

Mon 14th – Fri 25th – Easter 

Holiday 

Mon 28th – Start of Term 

may 

Mon 5th – Bank Holiday 

Mon 12th – Y6 SATs Tests 

Mon 26th – Fri 30th – Half Term  

 

 

New lunch menu 

Our new cook, Mr Kalambayi, has met with the School 

Council to talk about a new dinner menu, which will start 

after Easter. Please do have a look and see what changes 

have been made. Hopefully, children will enjoy the 

changes!  

House Points – This week’s winners are: fire! 

Air 

1 507 
Earth 

1 489 

Ace coaching 

Unfortunately, due to budgetary constraints, school is 

unable to carry on subsiding sports clubs after Easter. 

Therefore, the cost of these will rise from the summer 

term. School is using the Sport Premium on additional 

swimming lessons for all of KS2, which we will continue 

next year.  

Fire 

1 555 
Water 

1 394 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 94%                                    

Class RL – 89%                               

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2F – 95%                                           

Class 2T – 96%                                             

Class 3H – 94%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 4N – 88%                                                

Class 5B – 92%                                        

Class 5/6K – 91%                                        

Class 6B – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%                                            

Well done to class 2T for their 

96% attendance this week! 

 

 

 

Key Stage One have enjoyed 

our "visit" from Huw Aaron, 

author of ‘Sleep Tight 

Disgusting Blob’. We had a 

great time following Huw's 

instructions and listening to 

him answer our questions. 
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